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     North Frodingham Primary School

       ‘Caring, Sharing, Together learning’
Number 62






                           7th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back everyone to the new school year 2018/19.  I hope you have all had a wonderful summer and enjoyed the lovely weather.  Lots of information in this newsletter and please remember to check the website and the app for further updates. Thank you 
Term overview

Attached is the curriculum overview for your child’s year group if you have any resources or expertise that you can share with your child’s class please let us know.
Parents Evening
Parents evening this year will take place on Wed 26th September 3.45 – 7.00pm. Letters to book appointments will follow shortly.

Miss Padget

Miss Padget leaves us on Fri 14th Sept to take up her place at University. We will all miss her dreadfully and are very grateful for all that she has done for our school. We wish her all of the very best for the future.
School Clubs
Please see attached our school clubs which will begin on Mon 17th Sept in addition to the after school club and film club which have already started. Please remember that After School club does not run on a Friday.

Harry Sheader Sports School (they already deliver curriculum sessions in school time) will be providing a multi-Sports session on a Friday evening during the first half of the term starting on Friday 14th Sep. 

We are also very fortunate to have such a range of clubs delivered by our school staff. Please note that these are run on a voluntary basis and may be subject to change due to individual circumstances.

Please look out for individual letters in book bags. Clubs are suitable for children from F2 upwards unless it says KS2 when it is for Year 3 upwards.
Harvest Festival

Please note that our Harvest Festival will take place at St. Elgins on Mon 8th Oct at 1.45pm. All are welcome.
Our younger children will be transported by minibus (letter coming home shortly) and our older children will walk (you should have already given permission for this on the parental consent form) 

This year we are asking for donations for the Driffield Food Bank. The boxes will be in school from the 1st Oct. Here is a list of the sort of items that can be donated:
* milk (UHT or powdered) 
* sugar (500g) 
* fruit juice (carton) 
* cereals 
* tea bags/instant coffee 
* tinned meat/fish 
* biscuits/snack bars 
* baby food 
* tinned fruit/vegetables 
* soup 
* pasta sauces 
* tinned puddings 
* rice 
* jam 
* nappies/wipes

* toiletries
School Meals

A reminder that children in FS2 / Year 1/ Year 2 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals. School receives additional funding based on the number of children who take up a hot lunch so please check out the menu.

For paid school lunches the cost is now £2.30.
Volunteers

In our busy school environment with lots and lots to fit in we are always on the lookout for volunteer helpers. If you are interested and you are able to give up a little bit of time each week please let us know in the office. It would really be appreciated.
Sumdog / Bug Club

A reminder that as a school we subscribe to Sumdog and Bug Club online. The children are also able to access these at home. Please check home school books for login details.
Parent Governor

Please find attached letters about nominations for a Parent Governor here at the school. If you would like further information on what it means to be a Governor please do come and see me.
Squash for Castle Hill Hospital

As you may have seen in the media recently Castle Hill Hospital are appealing for squash to help patients undergoing radiotherapy. If you would like to donate bottles of squash we are happy to collect them and deliver them to the hospital. We hope to take our first delivery on 20th Sept. Thank you

Charities

The children have been able to put forward their ideas for our school charity this year and we have had lots of super suggestions. This year we will be supporting the Yorkshire Air Ambulance.

The children were also keen to continue to support other charities such as Children in Need and Red Nose Day. The first one that has been suggested is ‘Genes for Jeans’ day and will this will take place on year Fri 21st Sept. When the children can come to school in jeans for a donation. On the day they will be finding out more about the charity and its work.
Parental Consent Form
Please find attached Parental Consent form agreement with GDPR amendments. Please could you return to school by Fri 21st Sept.

Big Talk Parents Meeting

A reminder that ‘The Big Talk Company’ are delivering a parent information evening on Thursday 20th September at Beeford Primary School at 3.45pm. Please remember to return your slips to school asap. 

Diary Dates
	September
	

	Wed 5th 
	Swimming for Class 2 begins

	Thur 13th
	Roald Dahl’s birthday celebrations

	Mon 17th
	School clubs start

	Thur 20th
	Big Talk meeting 3.45pm

	Fri 21st 
	Jeans for Genes day

	Wed 26th
	Parents Evening 3.45pm – 7.00pm

	Thur 27th
	Big Talk session for children in school

	October
	

	Tue 2nd
	Poet visiting school

	Mon 8th
	Harvest Festival 1.45pm at St. Elgin’s Church

	Tue 16th 
	Governing Body meeting

	Fri 19th 
	Flu vaccinations

	Fri 26th
	Break up for half-term

	November
	

	Mon 5th 
	Children return to school

	Mon 12th 
	Anti-Bullying Week

	Wed 14th
	Final swimming session

	Fri 16th
	Children in Need

	December
	

	Mon 3rd 
	Christmas Post Box in school

	Tue 4th
	KS2 Christmas Play 6.00pm

	Wed 5th
	KS2 Christmas Play 2.00pm

	Tue 11th
	KS1 Christmas Play 5.30pm

	Wed 12th
	KS1 Christmas Play 2.00pm

	Tue 18th
	School Party in school


	Term Dates

	Autumn Term 2018

Training Day         Mon 3rd September
Term Begins         Tue 4th September

Half-term           29th Oct – 2nd Nov
Term ends           Fri 21st  Dec
Spring Term 2019

Training Day        Mon 7th January
Term Begins           Tue 8th January

Half Term               18th – 22nd February

Term Ends              Fri 5th April

Summer Term 2019
Term Begins              Tue 23rd April
May Day                    Mon 6th May
Training Day              Fri 24th May

Half Term                 27th – 31st May
Term Ends                 Fri 19th July
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